MINUTES of CALLED MEETING Hartwell DDA / Hartwell Main Street DDA Office July 27, 2016

The meeting was called to order by the Chairman, Carey Jackson, at 5:00 p.m. Board members present were:
Carey Jackson, Chairman
Alice Glenn, Treasurer
Debbie Ray
Rebecca Metzger
Dennis White
Stephanie Crump

There was a discussion on replacing or repairing the roof of the DDA office. One estimate has been received. Dennis White will contact another roofer for a second opinion.

There was a discussion about accepting the Candler-Linder property. It was agreed, unanimously, that the DDA will act on behalf of the City Council's desire. We will request that all costs associated with receiving ownership of the property be accepted by the city.

Dennis White will research the EPA website to make sure there are no EPA issues with the property.

With no further business to discuss the Chairman adjourned the meeting at 6:10 p.m.

Respectfully submitted, Henley Cleary Director, Hartwell DDA/Main Street